
 

 

 

 
Friday 13th September 
 

Local Community Security Concerns Meeting 
Thursday 26th September at 15:20 

 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As I mentioned during the Meet the Teachers evenings, we would like to invite all 
interested parents to a special meeting on Thursday 26th September straight after school 
(15:20) in the school hall. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the ongoing safety 
concerns, specifically anti-social behaviour being observed in and around Elmwood 
Road. The local residents have also been invited as well as the Broad Green Community 
Police who are expected to attend. 
 
As a community we do not need to tolerate the current unsafe state of our local 
community. If we can work in collaboration with the police, I am sure we can improve our 
area and ensure a safer place for our children to grow up. 
 
I look forward to seeing you attend the meeting. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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